
 

 

21 September 2022 

 

Dear Parent  

Extension and Achievement 2022-23 

On Monday the 26th September 2022 we will be launching the extension and achievement program 

to all pupils at The Carlton Academy. This program provides pupils with the opportunity to develop 

skills such as communication, leadership, resilience, collaboration, creativity and organisation.  

We recognise that for students to aspire and be successful academically, and in the wider areas of 

their lives, they need to be given rich and sustained opportunities to develop their cultural capital. 

This is at the heart of our Extension and Achievement programme. The pupils that are involved in 

the program will be given the opportunity to partake in multiple activities throughout the year that 

extend on what they will study in the classroom.  

 

Some of the activities we will be running are:  

• Dance 

• Art  

• Outdoor and adventurous activities  

• Learning new languages  

• Theatre trips  

• Sports leadership  

• Film reviews  

• Life skills  

 

We will be offering trips throughout the year, that pupils will gain access to once they have attended 

a number of workshops. We will be holding an information assembly for the pupils on Monday the 

26th of September to explain how this will work and how to apply.  

We hope to see as many pupils as possible at the meeting as possible.  

Kind regards,  

The E&A Team 

 


